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Dear Applicant

We are looking for a school administrator to join our successful school in December 2019.

This is a great opportunity for the successful applicant to train and learn all aspects of school administration including HR procedures, budgeting and finance.  Initially this is a temporary contract of one year as the post is budget dependant. 
The school is planning for succession in the office.  This post could be a stepping stone for a successful applicant who has both the ability and ambition to progress in school administration. The post holder will receive regular training from the present School Business Manager, to give them the best opportunity to learn a variety of new skills.  

St Boniface is a Roman Catholic Primary School situated in Tooting in the Borough of Wandsworth close to the borders of Merton.  We are well served by public transport (Underground- Tooting Broadway, Rail – Tooting Junction, and many bus routes).

We are a successful school with a staff and happy children.

We have around 366 children on roll, which includes 26 full time equivalent children in our nursery.  Our one and a half form entry school is currently organised as 3 mixed year groups per phase and two reception classes.  The children are polite, well behaved and keen to learn.  The staff are happy, helpful and very supportive. 
We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, young people and vulnerable adults and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 
This post is subject to a DBS check.

We would be delighted to meet with you and positively encourage you to come and visit the school.  Please phone Mrs Moss, our School Business Manager, who will be pleased to arrange an appointment for you to visit the school.

A copy of the job description, person specification details and an application form are available to download.  The closing date for applications is 12 noon on Tuesday 22nd October 2019.  Interviews will be held on Monday 4th November 2019.
We look forward to hearing from you.

Best Wishes
Lisa Platts
Headteacher

